
 

 

 
DATE:    October 21, 2024 
 
TO:         Human Services Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Donna Adair, Human Services Planner, Human Services Division, 
               Parks & Community Services Department 
 
SUBJECT: Public Hearing: 2025-2029 CDBG Consolidated Plan and 2025 Action Plan 
 
Background 
 
The Commission will hold a public hearing on the 2025-2029 Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) Draft Consolidated Plan which includes the 2025 Draft Annual Action Plan and 2025 funding 
recommendations. 
 
Every five years the City of Bellevue develops its CDBG Consolidated Plan which outlines the City’s 
overarching priorities, goals, objectives and strategies that will guide the City’s investments over the 
next five years and includes the Annual Action Plan.  The Annual Action Plan guides the spending of 
its CDBG entitlement funds for the upcoming 2025 program year.  The Consolidated Plan and 
subsequent Action Plans are the City’s application for CDBG funding.  The Draft five-year 
Consolidated Plan and the Draft Annual Action Plan are posted on the City website and made 
available for written public comment for 30 days as required by HUD. The final version of the 2025-
2029 Consolidated Plan is completed after HUD determines and releases funding allocations for 
2025. 
 
The department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) regulations requires the City to hold a 
public hearing as part of the Citizen Participation Plan on the development of the Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Consolidated Plan and each subsequent year for the 
development of the Annual Action Plan.    
 
All interested persons will have an opportunity to comment to the Human Services Commission in 
person or virtually to provide feedback on the 2025-2029 Draft Consolidated Plan and 2025 funding 
recommendations. 
 
Following the public hearing the Human Services Commission will vote to approve the 2025-2029 
Draft Consolidated Plan. 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


